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My response to the Deputy Minister is short as there is nothing in her letter that I did not 

already know, and it is not remotely relevant to the original petition. 

The English funded childcare hours for 2 year olds come into affect next month and so it is 

clear that Wales are not going to match the offer and purposefully withhold money allocated 

from westminster from working parents.  

In the 5 years I've lived in Wales I've now seen enough in relation to the atrocious 

nationalism demonstrated by the Welsh Government Agenda. The scariest part being the 

failure of the education system with declining PISA scores.  

Personally I will be looking to relocate my family over the border to England where I will be 

financially better off and my children will be better educated. Then I can watch the ship sink 

safely.... 

Thanks for all your help Kayleigh.  

Kind Regards 

Madelaine  

 


